COMMUNITY HEAITH TRUST

Hello everyone,

| hope everyone has been enjoying the glorious sunshine we have had, it has
certainly made for a wonderful summer so far with lots of visitors coming to
enjoy what Colville and Beyond have to offer

A Huge Thank You to all involved in getting the generator installed at the Colville
Community Health Centre. The Generator was 1 of 3 purchased for the
community thanks to a grant from MPI. The installation of the generator means
that the Colville Community Health Centre can continue to operate if there is a
power outage which is essential for our community.

The Coromandel Family Health team are here on Monday, Wednesday and
Friday each week, 9am until 4.30pm. If you had previously used ‘Manage my
Health’ talk to the team about Mylndici, an online tool where you can access
results, request repeat prescriptions and make appointments. You can call on
the original Clinic number 07 866 6618

We had a very successful F.A.S.T training with the Students & Staff at Colville
School presented by Dr Kate, Jay and Sammy along with St John team
members. The students worked on presentations that delivered the F.A.S.T
message, there were some excellent posters and videos presented at the
Schools end of year celebration where the F.A.S.T message was delivered to
Whanau and friends. Thank you to the Stroke Foundation
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The F.A.S.T. campaign encourages everyone to learn the key signs of stroke
and to think F.A.S.T., act fast and look out for each other by calling 111 if they
suspect a stroke. Prompt action can save lives - as well as improve recovery.






